
Behind the Scenes with Ed Schubert    

Thirty five years ago, Ed Schubert began his career 

at Nash Brothers. After time in the field, Ed was 

asked to supervise the organization of  material and 

equipment at Nash Brothers’ facility in Chicago. We 

are glad he accepted this challenge! 

Ed works with the superintendents and the 

foremen reviewing the scope of each project in 

order to ensure that all needed equipment and 

material are ready for each job. 

Ed also maintains an inventory list of each type of 

material which is updated on an ongoing basis. This 

allows Nash Brothers to respond to work that is 

assigned quickly or to emergency work. 

Ed enjoys taking long motorcycle rides on the 

weekends. 

We thank Ed for his many years of service to Nash 

Brothers! His attention to detail, his organizational 

prowess, and his excellent mechanical skills, 

provide Nash Brothers with a well-run and  

productive yard. 

CONSTRUCT GRADUATION 

The seventy one Construct students could not have 

had a more beautiful morning or an inspiring venue to 

celebrate their graduation from the program. The 

ComEd Chicago Training Center served as the setting 

as each student received his/her diploma. It is an 

honor for Nash Brothers to join ComEd, Nicor Gas, 

and Peoples Gas to assist others in achieving a dream 

of finding not just a job but a profession. We are 

thankful to have been invited by ComEd to join their 

leadership in this endeavor. 

Safety News 

 

 

Tony Friedsam, Vice President and Safety Director, 

and Michele Kryszak, Assistant Safety Director, ac-

cepted a safety award given to Nash Brothers from 

the Underground Contractors Association of Illinois. 

The award is ’For Recognition of Management’s Com-

mitment to Safety Excellence.’ 

Nash Brothers has worked 584 days injury free. There 

are no OSHA recordable incidents or motor vehicle 

incidents. Nash Brothers has been event free for 232 

days. 

May—2016 

Contractor Positive Language Positioning Training 

Nash Brothers had the opportunity to attend a 

‘Contractor Positive Language Positioning Training’ 

sponsored by Peoples Gas. We were happy to accept 

the invitation and enjoyed a morning listening to Ron-

nie Lindsay, a dynamic and  inspiring speaker. It was a 

morning spent confirming that at the core of every suc-

cessful business are employees who take pride in their 

work and who respect their customers. 


